Department Chairs’ Report to Senate for meeting on 9/25
From:  
Cyd McMullen, Chair of Chairs

Date:    23 October 2009
Department Chairs met on September 25, 2009.
Attendance was not taken, but the Chair certified a quorum.  
The following items of concern to Faculty Senate were discussed: 
1. A report on Fall 2009 Orientation was postponed to the next meeting as Meachelle LaSalle could not attend this meeting.

2. Spring 2010 Orientation was discussed including the division of responsibilities between Student Services and Department Chairs.  An ad hoc committee was formed to carry out detailed planning consisting of the following members:  David Freistoffer, Carrie Bruno, Bonnie Hofland, David Ellefsen, Charlene Mitchel, Meachell LaSalle, and Eric Walsh.  Representatives from Student Services will also be included in the planning meetings.  The plan will be presented to Department Chairs for approval at their November meeting.
3. Scheduling for Spring 2010 was discussed.  A recommendation was made and seconded that the timeline for scheduling be sent out at a more relevant time (the one for Spring 2010 was sent out in Spring 2009) and that Bob Hannu be asked to sign off on the timeline before it is published.  Motion carried.  Department Chairs recommends that Faculty Senate support this idea and move it on to President’s Council.

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 9:00 AM.

No meeting of Department Chairs was held in October.

